
Cancellation of Waseda Summer Session 2022 

 

Due to the spread of COVID-19 infection, we would like to announce that the Waseda 

Summer Session 2022, which was scheduled to be held in June-July 2022, has been 

cancelled. 

 

We assume some of you were not able to participate the session last year, but have been 

planning to apply for this year. We deeply regret to announce this cancellation 

especially because we normally announce the opening of application at this time. We 

have come to the decision in avoiding confusion before the decision becomes too late. 

 

At this moment, we cannot predict how long this impact of COVID-19 will last, but our 

faculties and staffs are wishing to welcome you in Waseda Summer Session 2023, and 

until then, we hope you will keep staying safe and healthy. 

 

Sincerely, 

Waseda Summer Session Team 

Center for International Education (CIE), Waseda University 


